
 

 NEWS FROM MY DESK 

JULY 2023 
 
My dear friends 
 

Greetings from a freezing Pietermaritzburg!! While the mornings are cold, the afternoons are magnificent 

with the winter sun and it is certainly wonderful to be alive in Africa at this time. On Tuesday, 18 July we 

opened up for our 3
rd

 term at our Missionary and Bible College, so let me bring you up to date. 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY AND BIBLE COLLEGE 

The Lord is so very gracious to our work and we opened anticipating the arrival of 11 

mission students. They are coming from Uganda, Swaziland, Malawi, DRC and Dundee in 

KZN. This will give us an encouraging student body, together with the other courses in our 

Curriculum. It is so good to be back after the July recess and I am loving being back in the 

classroom lecturing 5 subjects a day.  

While this certainly thrills the heart, our great sadness was to hear of the death of one 

of our past students, Paul Masudi from the DRC. He was a beautiful trophy of God’s 

grace; being born into a Muslim family and living through the trauma of being a child 

soldier in the DRC conflict, God wonderfully saved his life. He will have received a hero’s 

welcome into Glory.  

FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

My website is a source of great blessing to me. It is 

maintained under the watchful eye of Gerhard Laniewski, 

who maintains and monitors it for me from the Cape. I am 

very grateful for his efficient and knowledgeable support.  

You may be interested to know that we had 650 hits on our 

website last term, reaching out around the world. 

 

                        I am busy preparing to visit Zambia soon, and that is always a real highlight for me. 

 

 

How very privileged I have been to preach at Christ Church Howick and Christ Church 

Pietermaritzburg, St. Olavs’, Hayfields Bible Chapel and Holy Trinity Imbali.  

It is a great joy to have the support of my Mission representatives, Margaret & John 

Thompson, accompanying me to display and share my Footprints Resources.  

 

Our Bible Study is back under way again after the holidays. We are slowly working our way through the 

book of 2 Peter, one verse at a time and everyone seems to be enjoying it.  



 

 

 

     

Next Missions Motivation Morning 

       Saturday, 19th August @ 9:30 
                       Part 3 
History of Missions in the 20th Century 
 
DON’T MISS OUT … Plan to be at our next morning meeting ... details above ...they are fruitful times. 

RSVP Charmaine / kznbiblecollege@gmail.com or 0732340367.  

 

  

 

  
Our second-hand bookshop is packed at the 

moment. The students are always excited to get 

a chance to “shop” which helps them to build 

up their personal libraries with some great 

books!. I am very grateful to all those folks 

who so generously provide me with these 

books. 

 

My dear friends, I hope you are as encouraged as I am. The Lord has put His seal upon the work and I 

know that without you this would not be possible. Your prayers, love and financial support keeps me 

on the road – many, many thanks. 

 

 

This African Proverb speaks volumes ...  

 

KMBC & Footprints may appear small to the world, but it is 

God’s work, done in God’s way ...thus knowing God’s 

blessing! 

 

 

 

Please visit my website @  www.footprintsintoafrica.com for updates and information. 

 

Yours most gratefully 

Warwick 

 
 

Cell: 082 920 1147 

190 Pine Street, Pietermaritzburg 

E-mail: 
footprintspmb@gmail.com 

Bank Details 

Footprints into Africa 

Standard Bank 

251661423 / 04 55 26      

SWIFT SBZAZAJJ 
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